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              Minutes 

              Board of Selectmen 

             Non Public Session 

                     Monday, June 20, 2011 

 
Selectmen Tad Putney, Clarence Farwell, Jack Flanagan, Darrell Philpot and Karl Dowling were 

present. 

 

6:15 pm – Police Dept. 

Chief Bill Quigley was present to request appointment of two full time police officers.  He explained 

their present status with police departments and brought them in one at a time. 

 

Michael Richard is a five year, certified full time police officer with the Auburn ME Police 

Department.  He has a commendation for arresting an armed suspect immediately following a robbery 

without deadly force.  He is working toward a Bachelor of Science degree from UMASS, Lowell.  He is 

looking to relocate to this area to be closer to family in MA.  Tad asked why Mike wanted to be a police 

officer.  Mike said his father was a police officer and he always wanted to be one.  He worked security 

at bars in Boston. 

 

Scott Todisco is a nine year, certified full time police officer with the Wolfeboro NH Police 

Department.  He was assigned to the Carroll County Drug Task Force and holds a Bachelor of Science 

degree from UMASS, Boston in Criminal Justice.  Jack asked what Scott thought of the DARE 

program.  Scott said it’s good to get to the kids when they’re young. He is looking to relocate to this 

area to be closer to family in MA. 

After they left the room, Karl asked if our policies included anything about tattoos.  Tad said he has 

already talked to Bill.  If there are complaints Scott will wear long sleeve shirts year round. 

 

Darrell moved, seconded by Jack to hire Michael Richard and Scott Todisco as full time police 

officers.  Voted yes 5-0.  
Minutes will be sealed. 

 

Minutes submitted by Rena Duncklee. 

 
 
                        

 Tad Putney      Clarence L. Farwell   Jack B. Flanagan          
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